
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Progress update: 20th March 2024 
 
We remain committed to providing you with regular updates on the engineering works at Pilsworth South 
Landfill.  
 
The drilling of permanent gas extraction wells was completed yesterday (19th March 24) despite the 
challenges of ground condition and the continued rain. These full depth gas collection wells have now been 
connected to the existing site infrastructure and are continuously extracting landfill gas from the newly 
temporarily capped area. These wells are being balanced into the gas collection infrastructure. 
 
The lining work has continued when the weather has allowed, with only a small area of capping material 
remaining to be laid and sealed. It is expected there will also be some remedial patch up work and 
snagging to come in the coming week. 
 
The remaining lining work and the snagging work can only be done in the dry weather as it involves welding 
plastic to plastic. This means unfortunately there has been limited further deployment today (20th March 
24), despite the teams being in place.  
 
As mentioned in an earlier update, whilst we carry out these works, there may be potential for temporary  
localised odour. Unfortunately, this is unavoidable as we complete this project that will provide the long 
term and sustainable solution for the site. 
 
We can assure you that we are working hard and dynamically around the challenges of the weather,  
to progress different aspects of the site engineering with significant resource to complete these works.  
 
As previously stated, the site will remain closed to waste inputs until this work is completed, however we 
will continue to accept restoration material used to cover and stabilise the capping material. 
 
We do apologise for any odour issues during the works, we remain focussed on completing these 
engineering works and resolving any odour issues. 
   
If you have any questions, please contact us on the dedicated email address or phoneline: 
 
Email: Pilsworthsouthlandfill@consultationonline.co.uk 
 
Phone: 
0800 066 8941 
 
Our telephone line is not monitored 24/7. If your call is unanswered, please leave a message so that we 
can ensure your feedback is recorded 
 
Thank you 
 
The Valencia Management Team  
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